
 

Dear Visitors, 

Here, I return with new update of ”MyNotes about 

Thracian/Geto/ Dacian” compared to the previous 

editions in regard to the following topics: 

 "THE ORIGINS OF THE LATINS POSSIBLY FROM THE 

LOWER DANUBE BASIN!"; 

 "CLASSICAL WRITERS ABOUT THE ORIGIN OF THE THRACIAN/GETO/DACIANS"; 

 "THE THRACIAN ORIGIN OF SOME WORDS AND EXPRESSIONS IN THE SPEECH OF THE 

ROMANIANS; 
 "THE ORIGIN OF SOME STORIES AND LEGENDS OF THE ROMANIANS"; 

 "DELTA ISTRULU, SACRED LAND OF THE HYPERBOREANS IN THE VISION OF THE ANCIENTS".. 

Ancient historical topics are generally presented  using sources from the translations of ancient authors, 

all of which are documented, mainly  following the references to  the Thracian/Geto/Dacian who, 

personally, believe that they were all part of the great nation of the Thracians, and who, there are signs, 

would have spoken the same language.  There is a very large volume of information in the specialized 

literature, which even if it is cataloged, perhaps arbitrarily unreliable, unclear,  and insufficient, many lead 

in the same direction and even complement each other, being difficult to ignore.  In the presented albums, 

there are mainly unclear, controversial topics, interpreted differently by experts  (historians, 

archaeologists, etc.) from other countries. Last but not least, there are also exposed, new, perhaps novel 

opinions, interpreting facts and connections between different credible sources, corroborated with the 

symbolism of some ancient coins, opinions that are strictly personal.  One reason why I started putting 

something on paper is also because I felt like I had something to say! In addition, nowadays, in schools, 

history seems to be no longer a priority, even more so ancient history, considered too distant in time. 

Unfortunately...! 

 In case of interest, I would recommend that the presentations be followed with some patience and 

attention! For more details, references ("Links") to the main sources are also inserted. With the hope of 

an attractive and instructive "journey", thank you for your attention and interest. Any questions and 

comments will be welcome and appreciated! 

In closing,  

With the Winter Holidays approaching,  let me wish all of you ”Merry Christmas and Happy New 

Year 2024” ! 

Paul M Cristea, 18 Dec 2023 / USA 

 


